
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 I HAVE GOOD NEWS TO REPORT TODAY CONCERNING OUR THREE STAFF MEMBERS 

BATTLING COVID. ALAN KILGORE WAS RELEASED FROM THE HOSPITAL ON FRIDAY 

AFTERNOON. PEGGY WENTLAND WAS HOPING TO BE RELEASED FROM THE HOSPITAL 

YESTERDAY. I’LL GIVE AN UPDATE TOMORROW.  

CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR RICH FRISCHKORN. HE IS STILL IN THE HOSPITAL AND SEEMS TO 

BE HAVING A ROUGHER TIME OF IT. BUT, HE IS IMPROVING LITTLE BY LITTLE EVERYDAY 

AND FOR THAT WE CAN GIVE THANKS TO THE LORD. 

FRIDAY I RECEIVED A PHONE CALL FROM A COUPLE WHO WERE SCHEDULED TO TRAVEL 

WITH US THIS COMING WEEKEND TO BRANSON. THEY HAVE BEEN TESTED POSITIVE FOR 

COVID AND WILL NOT BE ABLE TO GO. I KNOW THAT WAS A HUGE DISAPPOINTMENT FOR 

THEM. IF THERE IS ANYONE WANTING TO GO AT THIS LATE DATE, WE NOW HAVE 4 SEATS 

OPEN. CALL US TOMORROW FOR MORE INFORMATION IF YOU ARE INTERESTED. 

AS YOU MIGHT EXPECT, SOME PROJECTS PLANNED FOR THIS MONTH HAVE BEEN PUT ON 

HOLD. ONE OF THEM WAS ERECTING THE NEW TOWER AT OUR NEW POWERS 

TRANSLATOR SITE AND MOVING THE EQUIPMENT FROM THE PRESENT LOCATION TO THE 

NEW LOCATION. IT WAS SUPPOSED TO BE DONE BY THE END OF THIS MONTH. THAT IS 

VERY DOUBTFUL AT THIS POINT. 

THANK YOU KEEPING OUR ENTIRE STAFF IN YOUR PRAYERS. WE LOOK FORWARD TO 

THINGS GETTING BACK TO ‘NORMAL’. IF THERE IS SUCH A THING. 

WE ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU. IT IS YOUR PRAYERS AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT THAT 

KEEP US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


